Lockington, Elliott (SPAC/PSPC)

From: O'Neill, Sean Matthew (IC)

Sent: March 26, 2020 4:49 PM

To: Mullan-Boudreau, Caitlin (SPAC/PSPC)
Cc: Parmar, Dovejot (SPAC/PSPC)
Subject: RE: Follow-Up On Call

Apologies for pressing on this but | received another email from the stakeholder asking for a call or update as they have
orders coming in from other jurisdictions and are worried about their inventory

Only pressing on this one as it came directly from the Minister
Let me know if there is anything | can do
Best

Sean

From: Mullan-Boudreau, Caitlin (SPAC/PSPC) <caitlin.mullan-boudreau@canada.ca>
Sent: March 25, 2020 7:02 PM

To: O'Neill, Sean Matthew (IC) <seanmatthew.oneill@canada.ca>

Cc: Parmar, Dovejot (SPAC/PSPC) <dovejot.parmar@canada.ca>

Subject: RE: Follow-Up On Call

Adding Dove here as well.

CwviB

From: O'Neill, Sean Matthew (IC)

Sent: March 25, 2020 6:50 PM

To: Mullan-Boudreau, Caitlin (SPAC/PSPC) <caitlin.mullan-boudreau@canada.ca>; Mullan-Boudreau, Caitlin
(SPAC/PSPC) <caitlin.mullan-boudreau@canada.ca>

Subject: FW: Follow-Up On Call

Hi Caitlin,

Below is an email from a stakeholder who was directed to me personally by Minister Bains,
Would PSPC be able to get in touch with her regarding their potential inventory of N95 masks?
Of course, if you require anything from me, please do not hesitate.

Warmest regards,

Sean

From: Girish Bala <girish@oakwoodhealth.com>
Sent: March 25, 2020 4:37 PM
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Of course, should you have any further questions, please do not hesitate.

Warmest regards,

Sean O’Neill

PSA
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